
From: Gourley, Christina L (DFW)
To: ECY RE NW SEPA (NWRO); SEPADesk2 (DFW)
Cc: Gresham, Doug (ECY)
Subject: RE: ECY SEPA 202006218 - Lake Cavanaugh Access Redevelopment - Comments
Date: Monday, December 28, 2020 6:28:26 AM

Hello,
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the project at Lake Cavanaugh. No direct wetland impacts
will occur because of the project. A pre-filing application will be submitted on 12/28/2020 with an
informational JARPA. We look forward to working with Department of Ecology on this and future
projects.
 
Thank you,
 

Chris Gourley
Environmental Planner
Permitting Lead
Capital and Asset Management Program
Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife
CELL: (360) 790-3118
Pronouns: she/her
 

From: ECY RE NW SEPA (NWRO) <nwsepa@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Sent: Thursday, December 24, 2020 8:18 AM
To: SEPADesk2 (DFW) <SEPAdesk2@dfw.wa.gov>
Cc: Gourley, Christina L (DFW) <Christina.Gourley@dfw.wa.gov>; Gresham, Doug (ECY)
<DGRE461@ECY.WA.GOV>
Subject: ECY SEPA 202006218 - Lake Cavanaugh Access Redevelopment - Comments
 
Good Morning,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Lake Cavanaugh Access Redevelopment
(Lead Agency File No(s).  DNS 20-055). Ecology’s comments are attached.
 
[ Statewide SEPA Register No. 202006218 ]
 
Katelynn Piazza (she/her)
ERTS & SEPA Coordinator
Washington State Department of Ecology
Northwest Regional Office
3190 160th Ave SE | Bellevue, WA 98008-5452
(425) 649-7229 | katelynn.piazza@ecy.wa.gov
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Records Act (RCW 42.56).
 


